Weekly News from Mrs. Graves’ Kindergarten Class
May 5, 2017

Happy Friday and happy May!  Mrs. Lee and I would like to thank all of the students and families who recognized us for Teacher Appreciation Week with cards, flowers, snacks and gifts! We truly felt special!  
So far this quarter, we have studied the words them, there, who, when, if, were, out, about. Next week, we will learn the word “now”. Please have your child practice the sight words he/she was unable to read on the sight word assessment which will be coming home with progress reports on Monday.
I will be administering several literacy and math assessments to your child over the next few weeks. 

In math, we will continue to review math skills we have learned this year, as well as work on some other important math skills that will prepare your child for first grade. If your child is still unable to count to 100 by 1’s and 10’s, it is imperative that you continue to practice with them at home!

Please note that I will stop sending home reading folders and will be collecting them the week of May 15th. 

REMINDERS & IMPORTANT INFORMATION
· May 9th- K-2 Field day- 8:30-9:40. 
· SAVE THE DATE- May 11th- Spring curriculum night (You will learn 
· about the first grade curriculum and what your child will experience next year.)
· SAVE THE DATE- May 25th- Mrs. Graves’ class will be having an End of-the-Year Celebration. Please return the RSVP form that was sent home. 

*** If you have any pictures that you have taken of our class this year, please email them to me, or put them on a flash drive so I might use them in my end-of-year slide show (by next Friday).  Thank you! 
SPECIALS SCHEDULE:
Monday: NO SPECIALS- Field day
Tuesday:  NO SPECIALS- K field day
Wednesday: - P.E. (WEAR TENNIS SHOES!)
Thursday: Music
Friday:  Art


“Hug your child and tell them you love them often.”  

Have a great weekend!

Julie Graves
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